
DECEMBER  2023 
 

DOUGLASS POOL UPDATE 
DEMOLITION IS UNDERWAY! 

 

Preserving History 

Brick sections of the pool house have 
been saved in an effort to preserve 
history. Parks plans to display them 
in the new pool house with the 
addition of small plaques to pay 
homage to past generations.  Patrons 
can view a piece of history between 
swim breaks.  
 

 

Uncovering History 
A section of the original pool was 
discovered during demolition. This 
project will be the third installation of 
a pool in this exact location! 

 
Completed Tasks 
• Design is complete.  
• Geotechnical engineers 

have completed their 
onsite work. Parks is 
currently waiting for 
their report. 

• Bid for pool contractor 
has been advertised. 
 

Ongoing Tasks 
• Pre-Bid meeting will be 

held first week of 
December.  

• Demolition is ongoing and 
anticipated to be complete 
mid-December.  

• Parks expects to award the 
new pool construction 
contract in early 2024.   
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